City's decline

WE completely agree with Roland Browne’s views. (Talking
Point, June 21). The new buildings in the CBD are ugly
monstrosities and create all the issues which Roland
Browne has thoughtfully pointed out. My husband and I no
longer enjoy coming into the CBD, do not shop in the new
Mpyer store and think that Hobart will soon become a shiny,
ugly glossy replica of Sydney which we left many years ago.
Feel very sad. ;
. Vera Taylor
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